ALBERTA
ENERGY

Office of the Minister
MLA, Calgary-West

OCT 0 4 2010

AREB058
Heine Westergaard
Kenilworth Combustion Ltd.
heine@kenilworth.ca

Dear Mr. Westergaard:

Thank you for your email of September 13, 2010 describing your emission reduction
technology. | understand that a member of the Research and Technology Branch of
Alberta Energy contacted you, and discussed the technology in more detail.

The data that you provided is very encouraging and is an outstanding example of an
Alberta’'s entrepreneur’s ability to recognize opportunity and succeed. | understand that
the technology, as it exists today, has the potential to be economic.

| congratulate you and your companions at Kenilworth for accomplishing a
99.99 per cent reduction in emissions.

Thank you again for sharing this information. | always appreciate hearing from Alberta’s
innovators.

Sincerely,

Minister of Energy
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